Steven Seee

From: Andrew Podujil <apodojil@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 1:03 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: In Support of Ranked Choice Voting

Good afternoon,

I'm emailing in strong support of House Bills H5275, H5276, H5277, and H5712, which work towards a much more fair
and representative democratic vote. Despite the struggles the implementation of RCV has seen in approval nationwide it
is often due to government leaders seeking to not change the way things have been done {which has led to bitter
partisanship) and a lack of education on the voting system for the general public.

| would also like to note support for bill H5874 allowing incarcerated people to have a voice in our democracy.

| am a resident of Westerly, RI at 48 Spring St, Westerly, R 02891.

Thank you.

Andrew Podojil, PE, SE
(860) 334-2833
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